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Dear Matthew,  

Thank you very much for your submission to the 2025 USC EIP Student of the Year competition. 

Your abstract, “StreetviewLLM: Extracting Geographic Information Using a Chain-of-Thought 

Multimodal Large Language Model,” was chosen as the winner of the competition by the USC EIP 

Faculty Evaluation Committee. Congratulations! The EIP Student of the Year Award includes an 

Esri Press book, a certificate of recognition which will be presented to you during the May 2025 

USC Spatial Sciences Institute graduation celebration, your name inscribed on a nameplate on a 

perpetual plaque displayed in the Spatial Sciences Institute, and a cash prize of $500. 

Also, your project will be entered in the International EIP Student of the Year competition by the 

Esri Education Team. This competition is open to all Esri EIPs, and the international winner 

chosen by Esri receives travel funds to attend an award ceremony at the Esri Education Summit 

and the Esri User Conference held in San Diego, California, in July each year. Please inform us if 

you plan to attend the annual Esri User Conference this year.  

If you have any questions, please don't hesitate to ask. 

 

Sincerely,  

  

Jennifer Swift 

Associate Professor (Teaching) 
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